
 

Date Crime Alert Sent to UCI Community: April 17, 2017  

Sent to: All UCI Students, Staff and Faculty  

Subject: Crime Alert – Burglary 

 

 

BURGLARY 
 
UCI Police Department is investigating a third burglary that occurred last week at a Vista Del 
Campo apartment between Friday, April 14 at 8:10 p.m. and Sunday, April 16 at 1:40 p.m. 
Unknown suspect(s) gained access to the apartment by breaking the patio window. Once 
inside, the suspect(s) stole the residents’ property from inside a hallway closet. They also 
forced entry into a bedroom and stole multiple items.  
 
If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact UCI Police 
Department at (949) 824-5223.  
 
Safety Tips:  

 Ensure that all doors and windows are locked. Do not prop open doors. 

 Immediately report inoperable locks and latches to the appropriate maintenance 
personnel. 

 Never leave purses, wallets, electronics or other valuables in plain sight. 

 Immediately report all suspicious activity to the UCI Police Department at (949) 824-
5223. 

 In emergency situations or during crimes in progress, dial 9-1-1 or use an emergency 
phone available on campus. 

 Click here for more safety tips. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Jorge Cisneros, Chief 

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported on or near UCI 
property, in compliance with federal law. These Crime Alerts provide information about campus safety situations and 
allow campus community members to take precautions for personal safety. 

  

http://police.uci.edu/campus-safety/safety-tips/burglary/
http://www.police.uci.edu/

